From: registrar

Sent: June-29-17 2:42 PM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 8:50 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Angela Thompkins

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

There is no good reason to increase the distribution rates for the next 4 years. The distribution rates are already
ridiculously high and make it difficult for people on fixed or low incomes to pay these bills. We are punished for living
rurally in a small town versus a large city and make it difficult to retire. Ontario Hydro should be re-evaluating its
expense structure and investment choices rather than increasing costs.

-- Attachment --





